
	
	
	

	
March 24, 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Our final session of after-school enrichment program for the 24-25 school year is almost here!  
Enrichment Session #4 begins with registration this week in your child’s classroom.  The teacher will 
facilitate the registration.  

 
• Session #4 enrichment classes will be from Tuesday, April 8th through Thursday, May 22nd.  

Enrichment days are Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday each week as noted on the Wilson 
Focus School calendar.  Please note that there is no enrichment on April 17th.  Wilson will be 
hosting a family night.  Dismissal on April 17th will be at 3:30. 

	
Session 4 

April 8 – May 22 
Please see the light blue colored boxes for the specific dates of enrichment. 

	

	 	

 
• On Enrichment days, school ends and buses depart at 4:30 p.m.   
• Parents picking up students should arrive promptly by 4:30 p.m.  
• Should your child need to be picked up earlier than 4:30 p.m. on enrichment days, continue the 

policy of notifying the school by 3:00 p.m. 
• Students should make a goal to try new classes for opportunities to expand their life 

experiences.  
• You can access enrichment information on our website at 

https://www.ops.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=6318 
 
Enrichment is considered part of your child’s school day and is a privilege.  Therefore, when a student 
signs up for a class, it is expected that they will follow the social, academic, and behavioral guidelines 
set forth in the Wilson Focus School/Omaha Public School Student Handbook/Code of Conduct.   
 
These experiences will help your child reach new goals. If you have any questions, contact your 
classroom teacher or Dr. Stenzel by email at beth.stenzel@ops.org. 
 
Thank you, 
Wilson Focus Staff 

https://www.ops.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=6318

